
	

	

	
	
12/16/2016	
	
Dear	Valley	Christian	Community	–	
	
Yesterday	we	had	a	donation	to	cover	the	costs	for	new	JH	girls’	basketball	uniforms,	PTL!	
	
Today	is	DAY	FOURTEEN	of	our	15	Days	of	Giving.		Today	we	are	pleased	to	announce	a	matching	
opportunity	to	assist	Valley	Christian	School	in	some	added	expenses	to	fully	complete	the	Reimer	
Building.		Thanks	to	an	anonymous	donor,	every	dollar	that	is	given	to	the	completion	of	the	building	will	
be	matched.		As	an	example,	if	you	give	a	$100	towards	the	building,	the	donor	gives	a	$100	to	match	
your	gift.		We	are	so	appreciative	and	grateful	for	this	anonymous	donor.	
	
We	have	estimated	the	total	cost	to	fully	complete	the	building	at	$60,000.		As	many	of	you	know,	last	
year	we	were	able	to	raise	enough	money	to	be	able	to	complete	the	building	to	a	point	that	we	could	
occupy	the	classrooms	and	expand	our	offerings.		There	are	still	some	items	that	are	needed	for	the	
building	to	be	fully	operational.		Weight	room	and	shop	equipment	are	some	of	the	items.		We	also	need	
to	complete	the	HVAC	system	and	the	janitorial	closet.			
	
The	new	building	has	a	science	classroom	and	lab,	a	home	economics	classroom,	an	art	room,	a	small	
engine/welding/wood	working	classroom,	a	weight	room,	two	offices,	a	conference	room,	and	two	
bathrooms.	
	
Please	pray	about	partnering	with	us	in	the	completion	of	this	project.		The	new	building	has	allowed	
us	to	improve	our	academic	offerings	that	will	impact	so	many	students	for	years	to	come.		Please	email	
me	at	info@valleychristian.org	or	call	at	406-549-0482	x251	if	you	want	to	help,	thank	you!	
	
God	bless!	

	
Anthony	Baugher	
Head	of	School	
Valley	Christian	School		
	
	
Mission	Statement:	Valley	Christian	School	exists	to	partner	with	Christian	families	that	desire	educational	
excellence	taught	through	a	biblical	worldview	so	their	children	will	be	prepared	for	a	lifetime	of	authentic	
faithfulness	to	Jesus	Christ.	
	


